
Dear Church Treasurers 
 
Easter Offering 
 
I should like to confirm the arrangements for the collection and forwarding of the Easter Offering are 
as follows:- 
 

 Each Church should collect and retain the Gift Aid envelopes and deposit both cash, and 
cheques made payable to the Church, into their Church bank account. 

 Gift Aid should be claimed on those donations if the donor is recognised by the Gift Aid 
Secretary as a Gift Aider. If the donor is not known as such Gift Aid can only be claimed 
within the rules and regulations of the Gift Aid Small Donations Scheme. 

 The Church Treasurer should send one cheque from the Church account for the total 
donations plus Gift Aid, where applicable, to The Methodist Church World Mission Fund 
whose address is Methodist Church House, 25 Marylebone Road, London NW1 5JR. together 
with a note identifying it as “Easter Offerings”. Alternatively payments may be made online 
to the account number shown below. 

 Cheque donations in the name of The Methodist Church World Mission Fund should be sent 
to the same address together with the related Gift Aid envelopes ensuring that the Circuit 
and District number “24/03” appears on each envelope. 

 
Methodist Mission Funds in general 
 
Donations should also be sent directly to Methodist Church House, 25 Marylebone Road, London 
NW1 5JR for all the following Funds. Payments can also be made online or by deposit at your local 
HSBC branch quoting these account details:- 
              Account Number  Sort Code 
The Methodist Church World Mission Fund       70951706            40-02-06  
(including Easter Offerings) 
 
The Methodist Church Fund for Property            70024678            40-02-06 
 
The Methodist Church Mission In Britain              10031437            40-02-06 
 
The Methodist Church Fund  
for the Support of Presbyters and Deacons        60950106            40-02-06 
 
All We Can      65621615  08-02-28 

n.b. Having made any transfers, please email to info@allwecan.org.uk to advise the name of your  
church, the amount and date of the transfer, and any preferences which you have for the gift.  
This helps us with their donation handling and ensures that they can get a letter of thanks to you as  
Promptly as possible.  

 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Ken Rothwell 
Circuit Treasurer 
Exeter Coast & Country Methodist Circuit 
36 Cottington Court, 
Sidmouth, Devon EX10 8HD 
01395 519455 

mailto:info@allwecan.org.uk


07501 720648 


